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May 2017 Landscape Report 
 

Turf – Turf fertility was applied 5/31.  Turf replenishments will 
begin this month with higher chances of rain. 
 
Shrubs – The Hawthorne are continuing to decline due to 
Pythium root rot.  We will remove as necessary.  Shrub 
fertility was applied with the turf.  
 
Palms – We will continue to monitor the Washingtonia palms.  
I will do my best to let the board know if there are any that 
need to be removed.  Palm micro-nutrients will be applied in 
June. 
 
Irrigation – We replaced the irrigation timer at the front gate.  
We will also be re-programming all timers to reflect the water 
restrictions in place. 
 
We look forward to working together in maintaining a 
constantly evolving landscape. 
 
Thank you and have a great day, 
 
Steve Sutton  
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